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th
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Dear 2E,  

It was fantastic to see you on Friday for forest school fun. I loved 

listening to you and hearing about your lockdown adventures and 

achievements. I feel so proud of how resilient you’ve been and coped 

with this unique time. It was fun remembering the things we did 

earlier in the year when we were all at school together. You had lots 

of different happy memories.  

It was brilliant that Miss Brill could share in the forest school fun 

too. She’s loved being part of 2E and will miss you all very much 

as she moves to a new school in September.  

The year 3 teachers Mr Payne and Mrs Jackson said they enjoyed 

meeting and talking to you. Soon you will receive an email letting 

you know which class you’ll be in. They are both looking forward to 

seeing you again in September.  

I can’t quite believe we only have a couple of weeks left in year 2 

before the summer holidays start. I truly think you are all 2E 

superstars, so we have activities based on superheroes for home 

learning this week. I can’t wait to read your emails and look at your 

photos to see which tasks you’ve enjoyed doing. 

homelearning@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk   

Hopefully the sunshine will come back again for the next few days. 

Have a good week and stay safe.  

Love from Miss Eden  
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